
  
 

 

 

Circular No. (2/2017) 
  

 
“Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners presents to you its compliments”. 
 
 

In Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners pursuit to improve the services provided for 

healthcare practitioners, the Registration Department has provided practitioners, employers 

and the public a number of direct platforms to ensure we receive proper feedback and 

suggestions from our stakeholders as well as provide healthcare practitioners with the most 

updated information. This has being done through the launch of social media channels on 

(Facebook) and (Twitter). The QCHP website has also been updated with more 

comprehensive content and an easier look and feel to its pages to provide easier navigation. 

The updated website was launched on the 7th of December, 2016. You can contact the 

Registration Department on these websites: 

 

1. Facebook link: https://www.facebook.com/QCHP.RLD/ 

2. Twitter link: https://twitter.com/QCHP_RLD 

3. QCHP website: http://www.qchp.org.qa/ 

 

 

 

For further information, kindly contact: 

Dr. Souma El-Torky 
seltorky@moph.gov.qa 
Jowaher Al Ali  

Jalali@moph.gov.qa 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Registration Team/ Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners 

From Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP) 

To 
 All Healthcare Facilities in the State of Qatar 

 All Healthcare Facilities Focal Points in the State of Qatar 

Subject 
Launch of the QCHP – Registration Department Social Media Pages and QCHP 

Website Update 
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